Dear parents,

As the enhancements to our magnet program continue to grow and progress, we are making a slight change to homework for this second semester. All of the requirements, grades, etc. will remain the same, it's only going to physically look different when it comes home. Here are the changes:

- Some of you may have already noticed in your child's blue conduct folder that the magnet homework options are on the very last page. This page should remain there for the duration of the school year (there is no need to ever take it out).
- The homework menu for each grade is also posted on our website so you'll always have access to it online or in the blue conduct folder.
- Starting next week, your child will only bring home a ½ page that has the theme, pictures, and space to list any applications/websites used.
- We added 3 more options for grades 3-5 (that Kolter students suggested) and we encourage
 your child to suggest additional ideas for language practice that can be used in the future.

If you have any questions, please let me know. We appreciate your patience and flexibility as aspects of our magnet program evolve to ensure we are maximizing efficiency and effectiveness. ©

Respectfully,

Mr. Anderson Kanders2@houstonisd.org